
  
 
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 265 
 
 

UPRR Track Maintenance "Sunset Corridor Blitz" 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to an extensive Maintenance of Way project on the Union Pacific 
Railroad between Yuma and Tucson, Arizona Pacer Stacktrain services 
operating in lanes:  
 

Between Los Angeles and the Southwest and Southeast 
 
                                             and - 
 
Between City of Industry and Chicago via El Paso will be delayed 8-12 
hours. 
 
This track work will occur from January 28 through March 2002. 
 
This major track work project on the UP Railroad is necessary to insure 
the long term, continued improvement in the quality of our service 
supporting your business.  It involves replacement of rail and ties and 
addition of some new double track segments. 
 



Please advise all appropriate personnel of these delays and revised 
schedules. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer 
Stacktrain. 
 
 


